
DATE:  March 19, 2024

TOPIC: District Facilities Update

PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited

Recommended for:

     Action

 ☒ Discussion

 ☒ Information

Purpose/Background:

To provide the Facilities Committee an update on ongoing Districtwide project(s)

1. Sixteen unique vendors requested specifications for the custodial services bid. The pre-bid 
walk-through meeting was held Tuesday, March 12. Bids are due Tuesday, April 2.
A recommendation will be made during the April Facilities Committee meeting for approval 
at the May 2, 2024 Board of Education meeting.

2. The peeled edges of the vinyl door branding at Lincoln Hall has been secured.

3. Secure, stainless steel toilet paper dispensers have been purchased for Todd Hall and 
Lincoln Hall. The District anticipates making solid progress on these updates over Spring 
Break.

4. Administration requested a quote from StudioGC for the mechanization of Lincoln Hall’s 
west wall basketball hoops.

5. The Administration expects the Lincoln Hall Lobby video camera installation will be 
completed before April.

Facilities Committee Meeting


